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KMS OPEN 

HOUSE 

We want to invite you 

to our Annual Open 

House and BBQ 

Thursday, September 

1st from 5:15pm - 

7:15pm. 

 
   

 
 

 

 
         

 EARLY RELEASE 

Thursday, November 9th is an 

Early Release Day!  School is 

dismissed at 12:57pm. 

 

Vacation Days – No School 

• Veterans’ Day 

•  November 10th  

• Thanksgiving  

• November 23rd, and 24th  

• Christmas Break  

December 18th – January 

2nd 

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 

Parent Teacher Conferences are 

Thursday, October 26th and 

Friday, October 27th.   

There is no school for students. 

KMS will hold arena style 

conferences on Thursday, 

October 26th from 12pm-4pm and 

5pm-7pm.   

Scheduled conferences are also 

available by appointment.  

Please contact your student’s 

teachers to schedule. 

 

Principal’s Message 

Parent teacher conferences will be on Thursday from 12-4 and 5-7. We will also have scheduled conferences on Friday. 

If for some reason these times do not work for your schedule, please call and we can schedule a conference for another 

day.  Taking time from your busy schedule to meet with your child’s teachers sends your child a clear message that their 

education is a high priority.  Kenai Middle Staff appreciates families who work closely with their children to teach them 

the value of life-long learning.  When you take the time to help your middle school student understand the importance 

of responsibility, self-discipline, good manners, healthy competition, and cooperation their learning experience is 

enriched.   

KMS is extremely proud of all the students who participated in our fall sports/music/quest programs.  We’d like to 

congratulate the students who represented our school in such positive ways.  The large number of students who 

participated in these events is a real celebration.  Kenai Middle students excel in part, because of the support and 

efforts of involved parents and guardians.  Thank you for being present in your student lives. Basketball for 7th and 8th 

grade has started. Unfortunately, we had more athletes come out than we had spots on the teams.   

Our After School Tutoring program will start on November 7th.  If you are interested in having your son or daughter 

participate in our after school program, please contact the school for the tutorial sign up paperwork.  This program fills 

up fast, so please submit your paperwork early. 

You could not give our staff a better gift than healthy and well prepared students who are eager to learn!  We hope you 

all have a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday and we look forward to a terrific second quarter. 

Sincerely, 

Vaughn Dosko 

Principal, Kenai Middle School 

 



 

 

  

7th & 8th Grade Competitive Basketball 

7th and 8th grade competitive basketball has started!  The 

season will kick off with the Homer Jamboree on 10/28.  The 

intramural basketball fee is $30 and the competitive basketball 

fee is $30.  A team practices will alternate early and late. B 

teams will practice at the Rec Center. 

10/29-11/3, A Girls have early practice, 2:30-4:00 and A Boys 

have study hall. A Boys basketball practice is 4:00-5:30. 

11/6-11/9, A Boys have early practice, 2:30-4:00 and A Girls 

have study hall. A Girls basketball practice is 4:00-5:30. 

 

 



 

 

 

Kenai Middle School 

201 N Tinker Lane 

Kenai, AK 99611 

907-283-1700 

https://kpbsd.org/schools/kenai-middle/ 

*Calendars subject to change without 

notice 

 

 

KENAI 

MIDDLE 

SCHOOL 

KOSSACKS 

Once the image you wish to 

replace is selected, you can 

either select “Change 

Picture” from the short cut 

menu, or click on “Fill” and 

choose the option for 

“Picture.” 

  

IMPORTANT DATES  

 

 

 

 

    

11/9 
EARLY RELEASE 

 

11/23-

11/24 
THANKSGIVING  

NO SCHOOL 

12/8 
Early Release 

 

 

12/18- 

1/2 
CHRISTMAS BREAK 

 

AFTER SCHOOL TUTORING 

After School Tutorial will be offered from 2:35 to 4:00 p.m. 

on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays to a limited 

number of students.  This program is in addition to the 

regular school day and will focus on lessons assigned to 

students in their core classrooms.  

Space is limited and we are offering this on a "first come, 

first serve" basis with teacher input.  Once this program is 

filled, we will start a waiting list.  

This program will start on Tuesday, November 7th, 2023 

and end on Wednesday, March 6th 2024.  Snacks will be 

available for students in the afterschool program and 

limited transportation will be provided.  Please speak to 

your student’s teachers and fill out an application if you 

are interested in after school tutoring. 

https://kpbsd.org/schools/kenai-middle/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


